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July 3, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 19-035-19 – Rocky Mountain Power’s Service Quality Review 

Report  
 Request for Technical Conference  
 
On May 1, 2019, PacifiCorp d.b.a. Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed its Service 
Quality Review Report for the period January through December, 2018 (“Report”), which was 
acknowledged by the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) in a letter dated June 
4, 2019. In the cover letter accompanying the Report, the Company stated that it intended to 
request a technical conference in the above reference matter to provide an update regarding its 
2019 Wildfire Mitigation Plan.  
 
The Company respectfully requests that the Commission schedule a technical conference 
regarding wildfire mitigation efforts to be held on August 12, 2019 from 2:00 to 4:00 pm, 
mountain daylight time.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joelle Steward 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

Docket No. 19-035-19 
 

I hereby certify that on July 3, 2019, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 
by electronic mail to the following: 
 
Utah Office of Consumer Services 

Cheryl Murray cmurray@utah.gov 

Michele Beck mbeck@utah.gov 

Division of Public Utilities 

dpudatarequest@utah.gov  

Assistant Attorney General 

Patricia Schmid pschmid@agutah.gov 

Justin Jetter jjetter@agutah.gov 

Robert Moore rmoore@agutah.gov 

Steven Snarr stevensnarr@agutah.gov 

Rocky Mountain Power 

Data Request Response Center datarequest@pacificorp.com 

Jana Saba jana.saba@pacificorp.com;  
utahdockets@pacificorp.com

 
 
_____________________________ 
Katie Savarin 
Coordinator, Regulatory Operations 
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